

8th June 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are writing this letter to inform you about a sponsored event that we will be taking part in. We are going to be holding a sponsored dance! We will be doing this to help raise money for new ICT equipment and software at Park Grove Primary School. Please can you sponsor us so that we can become ICT Whizzes!

The sponsored event will take place on Friday 22nd June. Please come in wearing something suitable to dance in!

Please sign your name and the amount of money you are willing to sponsor on the sponsor form provided.

Hope to see as many sponsors as possible!

Thank you,

From The children in Class 4.

